-
The Childhood Mile

The Childhood Mile is a fun run that encourages children to walk, jog, or run a mile and help

raise funds to support the NSPCC’s vital work in protecting and keeping children safe.
When?

Wednesday 23rd April 2025

If possible, please complete a sponsorship

form and return it in a sealed envelope to

your child’s class teacher by
Children may wear green to

Wednesday 23rd April.
Sponsorship forms are also available
school if they wish.

from the school office.
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EVERY CHILDHOOD IS WORTH FIGHTING FOR.



